
 

October 7, 2022 

Dear BCA Families, 

Thanksgiving is always a great time of the year as we enjoy time with family and thank God for 

all the blessings from the past year.  I am so thankful we are back to a more normal school 

environment, with opportunities to interact with each other daily.  We have been blessed with 

warm fall weather and the children have enjoyed the many activities and the leaves are just 

now beginning to turn colour. A visitor to the school this past week could not stop commenting 

on how beautiful our campus was.  We are truly blessed. 

The senior classes (grade 6-8) were excited to be able to participate once again in the annual 

BCA campout a week ago. Sports teams and clubs have begun and we are hoping to add more 

as the year progresses.  Our soccer teams participated in a local tournament this past week and 

the cross-country team is looking forward to their competition in Kitchener later this week. Mr. 

Kudera has started a photography club and the students are getting some great pictures for our 

website and other media outlets.   

Tuesday pizza days and Friday snack days are well under way, our PTA has been very busy and 

has great events planned for you that include movie nights and guest speakers for the next 

couple of months. All school chapels are every Monday morning and parents are welcome to 

join us, we have a special row for you at the back.  Once again there will be different guest 

speakers and the individual classes will be presenting throughout the year. 

We have a very busy month coming up so please have a look at the upcoming events and make 

sure you place them on your family calendars. 

Upcoming Events: 

 October 7 - JK-Grade 3 field trip to Andrews Farm 
October 10 – Thanksgiving Day  

 October 11 & 12 – PTA fundraiser – Bring in old Electronics 
 October 13 – Crazy Hair Day 
 October 14 – Professional Development Day – No school 
   CAASO Cross Country Meet at Elora Road Christian School (Kitchener) 
 October 19 – Sara Westbrook – speaker to students during the day, parents at 7:00 pm 
 October 21 – Movie Night – 6:00 pm – 8:30 pm (sponsored by the PTA) 

October 26 – Photo Retakes – for those who missed having their picture taken.  
  Grad photos – for SK and Gr 8 students 
October 26 – Board Town Hall meeting – 7:00 pm 

 October 27 – Progress Reports (sent home via Edsby) Interviews on Nov 3rd via Zoom 
 October 31 – Fall Festival (outdoors) – students encouraged to dress in Fall colours 



           

Parent Teacher Interviews will be held the first week of November.  For now, we will continue 

with the same format as last year.  Interviews will be 10 minute long Zoom meetings, held on 

Thursday, November 3rd from 3:45 PM to 8:00 PM. 

Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to an outstanding year. 

Have a great Thanksgiving! 

Yours in Christ, 

Rob Lofthouse 

 

 


